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“K” Line Website Redesigned 

 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” Line) launches redesigned website April 2, 2018. 

 

“K” Line has reviewed and revised overall contents of its website by this renewal. In particular, 

the investors pages were enriched and new image banners introduced in order to help viewers 

more easily understand the “K” Line organization.     

 

We view our “K” Line website as a crucial communication tool and remain committed to 

enhancing its content and continuously improving its ease of use. We thank you for your support 

and look forward to your continued use of our “K” Line website. 


